
Murdock Elementary 5th Grade Supply List
2024-2025

Dear Murdock Families,

Welcome to 5th Grade! We are looking forward to having your child in our classes for the
2024-2025 school year. As we prepare for the upcoming year, I wanted to share that while
we have suggested a list of supplies for the students, we understand that every family has
different circumstances. Please know that we are more than happy to assist with any
supplies that families may need. Our goal is to ensure that every student has what they
require to succeed. Due to the flexible seating, all supplies should fit comfortably in your
child’s backpack and binder, as it will be their mobile “desk.”

Suggested Individual Supplies:
*Backpack
*Clear view binder- no bigger than 1½ inch
*Three Hole Pencil pouch that fits into a binder (no stand alone pencil cases)
*Three 3-hole-punched folders with pockets to put in their binder, preferably plastic
*12 pre-sharpened pencils
*Reusable water bottle- labeled with name
*Earbuds/headphones-Highly Recommended

The following community supplies would be greatly appreciated, if you have
the ability to contribute:
*12 count colored pencils
*Thin whiteboard markers
*Pencils
*Baby Wipes
*Smart and Final or Costco gift cards for bulk snacks

Thank you!
The Fifth Grade Team


